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The beginning of the new tax year, and new rates and regulations are to be introduced.  So how 

will this affect you? 

Personal taxes 

The income tax personal allowance (how much you can make without paying any income tax) is 

to increase to £11,500, and the threshold for the 40% higher rate of income tax is to increase to 

£45,000 (£43,000 in Scotland).  The Government is committed to raising the income tax personal 

allowance to £12,500 and the higher rate threshold to £50,000 by the end of this Parliament (May 

2020).  It is worth noting that the personal allowance is withdrawn for incomes over £100,000, 

and the High Income Child Benefit Charge remains in place for those earning more than £50,000. 

Capital Gains Tax 

The Capital Gains Tax annual exemption threshold is being increased to £11,300. 

Inheritance taxes 

The threshold for inheritance tax is currently frozen at £325,000 until April 2018.  Coming into 

effect is a policy announced in George Osborne’s July 2015 Budget Statement, which details a 

tax-free allowance for inheritance tax on family homes, starting at £850,000 this year and rising 

by £50,000 until it reaches £1million.  Once the estate is worth over £2million, the £1million tax-

free allowance is gradually tapered away.  However, all residential property indirectly held 

through an offshore structure will be liable to inheritance tax.   

Individual savings accounts (ISAs) 

The maximum limit of payment into an ISA will jump from £15,240 to £20,000 for the 2017-2018 

tax year.  A newly-introduced Lifetime ISA will allow under-40s to save up to £4,000 per year, 

with a 25% bonus from the government to fund first-time property purchase or to save for 

retirement. 

Tax avoidance 

In an effort to combat aggressive tax avoidance schemes, the Government is bringing in the serial 

tax avoider’s regime.  Individuals using schemes that are defeated by HMRC after today, 6 April 

2017, will be liable to sanctions such as penalties, restrictions to direct tax relief or public 

‘naming-and-shaming’.  It’s more important than ever before to ensure that your assets are not 

held in an inappropriate or artificial scheme.   

If you’d like to speak to any of Edmund Carr’s expert advisers about changes to personal or 

business tax structures, please call 01245 261818 or email Fwhitbread@EdmundCarr.com or 

DWakefield@EdmundCarr.com 

mailto:Fwhitbread@EdmundCarr.com
mailto:DWakefield@EdmundCarr.com

